
 

 
Est 2003 

SiD, The Flying Fields, Peckleton Lane, Desford, LE9 9JU 
                                                                                

Signing on for Desford & Caterpillar FC 23-24 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

We would like to welcome you and your child to another season at Desford & Caterpillar Football Club. 

This season we are completing signing on via Pitchero and this will become the main way we communicate 

with you from the club. 

If you would like your child to re-join the Desford & Caterpillar Football Club, please could you log onto 

Pitchero and complete your registration forms for both you and the player. Please review all your personal 

details and make sure they are up to date or amend if necessary. 

Please make sure you have completed the following fields-   

• Signature (by typing your name) 

• Date of signing 

• Medical Conditions 

• Club Policies 

• Data Protection 

• Medical Permission  

Upon completion our treasurer will review the form and then request the signing on fee of £30.00. This will 

be added to your Pitchero account for you to pay. Once we have received payment, we will register the 

player with the FA. You will then receive an email confirming registration. 

 

Subs will become due from 1st August and will be payable over 10 months. There will be an option to pay 

for the whole season in full.  

The subs due are graded according to playing format 5 v 5 & 7 v 7 = £15, 9 v 9 = £20, 11 v 11 £25. 

As a committee we have decided to keep the signing on fee and subs consistent with the previous year. 

However, in order to finance the club, we do ask that all fundraising efforts are supported by all club 

members. If you were signed on with us last season you will need to have paid all previous subs or 

contacted our treasurer for a payment plan before signing on again this year.  
 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 

Thank you 
 

The Desford & Caterpillar Football Club.  

 

                                                                    
One Club, One Goal, One Community 


